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Marilyn Toft - RE: PG21.1 Proposed New City-wide Zoning By-law

SITY CLERK'S GPFIEE

From: H LOOIJE <looije@rogers.com> RIAT SECTIBN
To: "clerk @toronto.ca" <clerk @toronto.ca> SECRETA

Date: 3/27/2013 9:37 AM -
Subject: RE: PG21.1 Proposed New City-wide Zoning By-law (1013 MAR 2T A % ul
CC: Councillor McMahon <councillor_mcmahon@toronto.ca>, corra <corratoronto@ gmail.com>

Mayor Rob Ford and Members of Council

I am writing on behalf of the Beach Triangle Residents Association concerning the proposed new
city wide Zoning By-law.

We support the concerns raised by CORRA. We do not want any of the hard fought wins by
resident groups watered down.

We also support the inclusion of elements of the Beaches Urban Design Guidelines into the new
Zoning By-law to

avoid any future conflict between the two.

Hans Looije

President

Beach Triangle Residents Association
30 Rainsford Road, Toronto

president@beachtriangle.com



